
 

Northwest Gaited Horse Association Board Meeting Minutes 

October 15, 2022 

● Members present:  Nancy O’Dell, Steve Zobrist, Steve Harris, Shannon Thomas, 

Chris Reznicsek 

● Zoom: Anne Eades   

● Meeting started: 2:00 pm, Black Bear Diner, Wilsonville 

● Minutes from September approved 

● Treasurer’s report:  Presented.  See attachments, approved 

o Profit was made at the April show.  The June show was a loss 

o Currently $3200 cash 

o Cost of show facilities is a major factor for profitability 

● Old Business: 

o October Horse Show 

● Show judge, Keith Dane, experienced across various gaited 
breeds.  Lives in Hawaii, affordable fights reserved 

● Awards include coffee cards from Dutch Brothers, tail bags, 
coasters, cheese plates, water coolers, ribbons, and three 
horse coolers for show high points 

● Barn/stall assignments – Penny and Roger 

● Trail judge not yet decided, possibly Chantelle.  So far 8 
entries (7 are Peruvians) 

● Photographer – David Kiser, reservations made 

● Help is needed for center ring set up/decorations 

● Gate help include Anne and Steve Z. 

● Announcer – Lonnie 

● Paddock help – Anne 

● Ribbons – Sean and Ceanna, 1st place will be given in the 
arena, the other ribbons at exit gate 

● Office help – Steve H. and Anne 

● Reservations for camping at the Oregon Horse Center should 
be made by now 

● Halloween themed 8x10 posters for stall doors will be given 
to the first 20 entries 

o Perrydale Trail Event 

● Eleven riders attended.  Experience went well, and enjoyed 



 

● New Business 

o November meeting 

● Nominations to be made for: 

▪ Nominating committee – 3 members needed 

▪ Directors – 8 members needed 

▪ Other officers 

▪ Voting is done at annual meeting in January, 

announced at January awards luncheon 

o January luncheon place to be determined.  Looking for a smaller place 

than last year. 

o Year-end High Point awards (all shows) and High Point Show series (3 

NWGHA Shows) at January luncheon 

o Club information is shared on Facebook 

● There have been many inquiries 

● More information will be put out about the $15 cost to 

nominate a horse for year-end awards. 

● Meeting adjourned 3:15 pm. 

● Next meeting November 12th.  Place and time TBD. 

 
      


